
                                
 

The Greater Kansas City Two-Cylinder Club was organized in January 1990 and was incorporated in 
the State of Missouri on May 17, 1994. The purpose of the club is to promote the interest and 
education of the public in the preservation and restoration of antique tractors, particularly the JOHN 
DEERE two-cylinder models, their accessories, lore, literature, toys, and memorabilia. Some of the 
Club functions include parades, tractor displays and shows. The Club manages a tractor cruise and a 
tractor show at the National Agriculture Center and Hall Of Fame in Bonner Springs, Kansas. The Club 
also has fun-field days and we participate in the American Royal Parade and Western Farm Show 
each year. We have several meetings through out the year to exchange ideas and information. We 
have a fundraising auction in the fall and produce a newsletter six times during each year. 
  
Contact People:   

   816-547-8608 President 
     Treasurer 

 
 

 
REGISTRATION FORM 

 
GREATER KANSAS CITY TWO-CYLINDER CLUB 

Name 

Address 

City, State, Zip 

Phone Number 

One Year Member Ship Dues are $25.00 

  Mail to:   
            
            

    

 

Email

Newsletter via Email _____ or USPS Mail _____  (pick one)

Justin Read 

Herman Sachse 913-775-3353

Herman Sachse - Treasurer 
Greater KC Two-Cylinder Club 
28290 203rd St

Leavenwoth, KS 66048


